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July 27, 2007

Mr. Robb Corbett
City of Prineville

400 E. 3 St
Prineville, OR 97754

Dear Robb,

A moment of your time to say thanks to the City of Prineville for providing the use
of Meadow Lakes Golf Course for the 2007 Central Oregon Junior Golf Tournament.
Some of the best junior players in the state played in the event and the course provided
the challenge they expected even though Damian Telles, from The Dalles, shot a 66
from the black tees! Gosh these kids are getting good.

Donations to junior golf help to insure the future of the game, as these kids
eventually become the stewards of the game.

Wayne Van Matre, Lee Roberts and the entire staff of Meadow Lakes were very
accommodating and | appreciate their efforts in helping me administer the tournament.

Once again, thank yout

Sincerely,

Bruce Wattenpurger
PGA Golf Professional
Juniper Golf Course






